
Here’s What We’ll Be Up To…

Hello Toddler Town Families &

WELCOME to MAY! The month of 

CHANGES! 

Mays theme Is: 

Magnificent May

During the month Of May we will be 

discussing the following:

1. Magnificent Mom

2. Nature

3. Weather

4. Community Helpers 

5. Transportation

Here are some Special Dates to remember:

30th – Memorial Day
5th Cinco De Mayo

8th – Memorial Day

Monthly Observance and Celebration

• Mental Health Awareness Month

• National Pet Month

• Physical Fitness Month



Please do not forget that due to the 

Pandemic, our center closes promptly at 

5PM. Any time after that, families get 

charged $15 every 10 minutes.

Don’t forget to fill out the CrisisGo

questionnaire at home, before dropping 

off your child. Teachers are ready to scan 

and re-take temperature. 

Please Don’t forget that payments must be 
made on the 1st & 15th of every month. On 

the first you either pay full tuition, or half of 

the tuition. If you pay only half on the 1st, 

you have until the 15th to pay the other half. 

Late fees will be applied for no payments 

after the first and also to unpaid balances 

after the 15th . 

PROCARE ENGAGEMENT PROVIDES ALL THE 

SOURCES TO BE UP TO DATE WITH EVERYTHING 

GOING ON IN OUR CENTER. This includes Paying 

through the app, receiving documents, receiving 

important updates, communicating with teachers, 

and so much more. AsK us about ProCare 

Engagement!



Hello Koala/Bears!

Our class had a great month of learning in April! The children discovered new themes like plants and clouds. 

We also celebrated our Mother Earth by making a pledge to protect our earth as often as we can. We had a 
wonderful NAEYC Week of the Young Child! Thank you for all your help and being a part of the celebration!

For the month of May we hope to see beautiful flowers and greenery popping up! Next month the children will 

be learning about magnificent moms, ocean animals, careers, and different kinds of weather. With these fun 
themes, the children will have great projects as well like making something special for our moms.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Ms. Karla at 773-622-9433 ext. 27 Koalas Classroom, 

karla@toddlertownchicago.com or message us through the ProCare App.

If you have any questions or concerns, please reach me through email at megan@toddlertownchicago.com

Thank You,

Mrs. Megan & Ms. Karla
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Welcome Spring!

In the month of April, we reviewed our letters and talked about spring. We also discussed clouds, seeds, plants, 

recycling and taking care of the earth. We also celebrated our NAEYC’s Week of the Young Child by making 
instruments, visiting the dentist, making tasty treats and building a big tower together. We had such a great time!

For the month of May, The Explorers classroom will continue working on recognizing the letters of the Alphabet and 

focusing on letter “F”. We are also going to work on spelling the children’s names and writing them. As the weather is 
getting nicer, we are going to have plenty of outdoor time. Please have your child dress in the appropriate attire for 

exploring the outdoors.

Parents: please be sure to update your child’s cubbies with new clothes.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call us 

at 773-622-9433 Ext 25 or via email at: cintya@toddlertownchicago.com Once again thank you for all your 

support!

Ms. Cintya
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Can you believe May is here?!? 

Time goes by quickly! Our kiddos and I are so happy to finally put our puffy jackets away and start 

wearing our spring collection! For April, we had a great time learning about the life cycle of plants, how to 

make the earth a better place, and we celebrated the week of the young child! I would like to thank all our 

parents for bringing goodies for our kiddos during the week of the young child and participating in our 

family night video call! 

We are thrilled to see what the month of May will bring and also for the weather to be nicer. For the month 

of May we are going to explore Nature, weather, careers, ocean animals, and last but not least we will 

talk about Magnificent moms! Please continue to stay connected with ProCare because we will post fun 

activities that our class will do during May! 

Thank you in advance and for your collaboration!

Thank you in advance for your collaboration! 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call us at 773-622-9433 EXT 23

Or email me at Nataly@toddlertownchicago.com

-Ms. Nataly and Ms. Irene
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773-622-9433
5934 West Diversey Ave.

Chicago, IL 60639

Hi Parents!

The Toucans class had a wonderful month of learning new themes! The children learned about 

the clouds, seeds and plants, the earth and NAEYC WOYC! The children also had a lot of fun 

visiting the dentist.

In the month of May, the children will be looking into new and exciting themes. The children 

will be exploring ocean animals, mothers, nature, and different kinds of weather! Along with 

these themes, we will have some fun projects like tornado in bottle.

Thank you and we look forward to what the season will bring!

Thank You, 

Ms. Fatima & Ms. Yvonne 

If anyone has any questions or concerns, please email Ms. Fatima at fatima@toddlertownchicago.com

Or Ms. Yvonne at yvonne@toddlertownchicago.com

Or call 773-622-9433 Ext. 22
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